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Mr.P.Je.Fountaine,
27 Castle Street,
Bﬂ'lihamat ed' &‘- HeadWB
Herts.,
T37/PEC/4/0144/77
r—-
2nd May 1977.
Dear Sir,

Proposed extension at 1 Park Vieu'Road!

srerthehurchde sz

I refer to youwr application for planning peraission in
respect of the above development, and to the discussions on the
propoaals between youraself and Mr.Meadowa, of this department,
on the 9th March and 6th April, 1977, when it was understood that
anended drawings would be submitted,

I have heard nothing further from you, and the statutory
period for deternining the application has expired., I regret that
the application must now be deeaed to he refused.

I lock forward to receiving a fresh application in the event
of your ¢lient wishing to pursue this proposal.

Youwrs faithfully,

5

Director of Technical Services.



